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Monsignor Lee Catholic School
14 Fittons Road East, Orillia, Ontario L3V 2H9
Phone: 705-326-3601 Fax: 705-326-5737
School Website:  http://mle.schools.smcdsb.on.ca
	Mrs. Jackson, Principal
	 
	Mrs. Tulipano, 
Office Administrator


Newsletter #5 ~ APRIL 2016
MONTHLY VALUES– April: JUSTICE/ May: FORGIVENESS

A Prayer for CATHOLIC EDUCATION WEEK
God of Love and compassion,
help us to open the door of mercy 
in our school communities, in our families and in the world. 

Let mercy guide our living and bring us closer  to the heart of the gospel.
May we live as Jesus with mercy that welcomes, loves, forgives and calls us to live the gospel. Amen.
 Catholic Education Week
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May 2nd – 6th 

Pope Francis has declared 2016 a “Holy Year of Mercy” as a way for the Catholic church to “make more evident, its mission to be a witness of mercy”. The Holy Year began on December 8, 2015 and will be celebrated until November 20, 2016. Throughout the year, there will be a series of jubilee celebrations on the theme of mercy for teenagers, deacons, the sick and disabled, prisoners, catechists and clergy.

As well, Pope Francis opened the Vatican’s Holy Door on December 8th. The Holy Door is opened to evoke the concept of forgiveness, which is the main focus of a Holy Year. The theme God’s mercy is illustrated in fifteen of the sixteen bronze panels that make up 
the Vatican Door. There are seven such Holy Doors in the world, including one in Quebec City.

Catholic Education Week 2016 combines both the theme of mercy and the act of opening doors of reconciliation, mercy and forgiveness to all around us.
We have a number of events planned for Catholic Education Week.

	MAY 2nd
	Book Fair (2nd -5th)

	3rd
	Silver Birch Author Janet Wilson

	4th 
	Mass @ Guardian Angels 9:30am

	5th 
	1pm Ron Hill Band

	
	3-6 pm Mother’s Day Flower pick up

	
	4-6pm Family & Volunteer BBQ 
Book Fair

Volunteer Recognition

Ukulele Performance

	6th
	PA Day – no classes


Wye MarSH TRIP
Our Primary students had a fantastic day at Wye Marsh.  There was snowshoeing, a bonfire and so many cool things to see and do.  Thank you teachers and parents for planning and supervising this excursion.
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FAMILY and Volunteer BBQ and Social THURSDAY MAY 5th 4:30-6:30
To celebrate Catholic Education Week, connect with parents and recognize our awesome volunteers we would like to invite everyone to our Spring Social.  Join us for a BBQ, browse our Book Fair and help celebrate our Volunteers. Please join us for food, fun and fellowship.
COUNTY Chess winners!

We are pleased to congratulate our Monsignor Lee, County Chess Champs:
 Lucy, Will, Michael and Marcus
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** IMPORTANT DATES AND EVENTS **

APRIL 26th Flower orders due

MAY 2nd Book Fair begins

MAY 6th Flower order pick up/BBQ Social

MAY 6th PA Day

JUNE 3rd PA Day

LOST AND FOUND
Now that the season has changed, our lost and found is full again.  Please come in and have a look at the tables, as soon all pieces will be washed and donated to charity.
**IMPORTANT PICK UP/DROP OFF REMINDERS**
PLEASE remember that there is no yard supervision before 8:40am.  Unsupervised students are a safety risk.  Hot drinks are not permitted on the schoolyard in the morning.  
Please continue to pick up students after school at the green chapel window.  

Once the buses arrive at 3:05, parents are NOT permitted to drive into the school parking lot – moving cars with walking children is a huge safety concern.  A reminder that parking at the apartment complex next door is restricted and NOT to be used by our school community.
Requests for 2016-2017 
Monsignor Lee values parent input.  If you have a classroom environment request for your child for the 2016 - 2017 school year, please submit this request in writing to Mrs. Jackson by June 2nd. While we take all requests into consideration, there can be no guarantee they will be granted.
A New Load of sand!!!!
Our Kindergarten students were super-excited to see the grade 8 students filling their sand boxes this week!  Many thanks to all of the helpers, especially Mrs. McLaughlin and Hamilton Contracting for the donation.  We promise not to bring much of it into the school….

St. Vincent de Paul
Summer Camps for Boys or Girls
The St. Vincent de Paul Society in Orillia is looking for children from low income or single-parented homes to attend a summer camp this summer of 2016.  Camp Marygrove (for girls aged 5-13) or Camp Ozanam (for boys aged 6-13) provides a weeklong camping experience for children who may not otherwise have the opportunity to enjoy a camping adventure.  The camp is fully subsidized by the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.

 

Registration will take place at the end of April at Guardian Angels Church. Please call 705.326.2849 Extension #132 for registration details.

MLE Parent/Family Council
Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, April 27th @ 5:30pm. Review of the MLE Dress Code is on the agenda.
Hummin and strummin At Kwanis
Our new ukulele group competed at the Kiwanis Music Festival on Friday April the 22nd and brought home a GOLD and a SILVER!  This is a HUGE accomplishment for this rookie group! They will also be performing during Catholic Education Week 
at the school.  A big thank you to Miss. Sherry, Miss. Gayle and Genevieve. 
UPCOMING P.A. DayS 
DON’T FORGET…FRIDAY, MAY 6th and FRIDAY JUNE 3rd are PA days.
NEWS FROM PATRICK FOGARTY
Safe travels to the PF Team Tanzania who depart in May.  The MLE family looks forward to hearing about your life-changing adventures.  A reminder to all Grade 8 students to ensure that your registration forms are submitted.
SAFE ARRIVAL NOW ON LINE!
No time to call the school? No problem. Our Safe Arrival form can now be found on our website.  Check the bottom of our site under the Quick Links. Fill out, submit and voilà! Your child’s teacher is notified.  
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PLANNING FOR SEPTEMBER 2016

It is that time of year again when we begin to look at our enrolment for next year and our staffing requirements.  In order to facilitate this process we are asking parents / guardians to take a moment and complete the form below indicating if your family is planning to move out of our school area for the upcoming school year.  Kindly return this form to the school office as soon as possible.  
COMPLETE FOR STUDENTS CURRENTLY IN GRADES JK – 7 ONLY

	STUDENT NAME
	CURRENT

GRADE
	NEW ADDRESS OR SCHOOL STUDENT (S) WILL BE ATTENDING - SEPTEMBER 2016

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


FAMILY NAME: 











